
Park View Bike Lane Proposal 

Community Meeting 

 
 

ATTENTION 

 
DDOT will be at the November 7, 2018, meeting of the Park View UNC to continue 

working with neighbors, listen to residents, and answer your questions about their 

proposed protected bike lane project for Warder Street, Park Place, and Kenyon 

Street, NW. This is YOUR opportunity to learn the latest plans and provide 

valuable feedback on this important transportation effort. 

MEETING DETAILS 

What: Park View UNC/DDOT Bike Lane meeting. 

Where: Park View Recreation Center. 

When: November 7th, 7:00 pm. 

 

Additional details are available at: https://www.dccycletrack.com/crosstown 

 

Meeting organized and sponsored by 

 

Park View 

United Neighborhood 

Coalition 

https://www.dccycletrack.com/crosstown

